Electoral Reform Amendment Bill 2013
Submission 057

From: Siggy Nowak

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Submission to the Electoral Reform Bill

Date: Wednesday, 15 January 2014 9:23:42 PM

This proposed law will have a discriminatory effect on people who do not have a
birth certificate or driver's licence. I urge the Committee to find out exactly what
percentage of people who live in remote communities and who are elderly,
young, disabled, homeless or move house frequently and may not be able to cast

a vote if the law is introduced?

Si Nowak
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